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Sir 
 
Proposed development at Netherbarns 
 
I am astonished and deeply disappointed that anyone at Scottish Borders Council, or the owner of 
the site, should think it appropriate  to bring this proposal forward yet again, after similar 
applications have been rejected on four previous occasions at Public Inquiries. 
 
This proposed suburban development would have a severe negative impact on Abbotsford and its 
estate.  It is the duty of SBC to protect this historic site, including Scott's designed landscape.  It is 
Scottish Borders most important and iconic tourist attraction, bringing thousands of visitors not only 
from across the UK but also from across the world, making  Abbotsford an important financial as 
well as cultural asset to the Scottish Borders. 
 
I object to this proposal in the strongest possible terms. 
 
Yours 


